City Employes Seek Further Pay Increase 5-29

Members of the Santa Cruz civil service association, representing most city employes, will ask the city council at next week's meeting to reconsider its decision to confine salary increases to the equivalent of a one-step increase for most workers.

The employes voted at last night's meeting of their organ-zation to attempt to obtain an increase in the raise to be granted before the measure currently before the council is passed.

A motion unanimously adopted, calls on city employes to attend next Tuesday's council meeting during which the request for greater raises will be

submitted.

Hugh Leonard was elected to fill vacancy on the group's executive board created by the resignation of Ed Sheehy who moved to Ventura.

ł

t

Dwight Brown, a representative of the California City Employes' Insurance union, addressed the group on automobile insurance.